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Dear Parents,
Welcome back!

I hope you have had a super, sunny Bank Holiday weekend! What a
lovely few days to follow on from last weeks WOW week. What a
week we had. Our children enjoyed a full range of activities
including two very successful trips to MOD Pizza and Temple
Newsam. They also did lots of making, creating and outdoor
learning back at school. It was our best WOW week yet! I have to
say a huge thank you to the staff for workln? so hard to make the
wglek so Tfantastic for the children. They really did go the extra
mile.

We are missing Mrs Mollett who is poorly at the moment. We wish
heI: a Ic,peedy recovery and look forward fo seeing her back at
school soon.

This week we have Parent's Evenings happening. Please book your
meeting slot via Parent Portal to be sure to be able to meet with
yol_Lll Cftl d's teacher and find out just how well they are doing in
school.

Sun Protection

Miss S _Hors l‘.!rOI..lgh Following on from this weekend's lovely
Executive Principal,s” sunny weather please ensure your children are
comfortable and protected from the sun by:

1. Ensuring they have a sun hat in school

’}T' 2. Ensuring you have applied sun lotion at home
' \ 3. Remembering children can wear summer uniform ie. yellow
{1 checked dresses or dark grey shorts

Please do not send sunglasses to school for your children to
N....t wear. There is an increased risk of injury if they fall. A sun
hat with a brim or a peak is much better for shading their

eyes.

If you would like us to apply additional suncream
in school please provide this with written
consent to the school office,




Curriculum Clubs
REMINDER

There will be no Curriculum Clubs this week due to Parents'
Evenings. Touch Down After School Club will run as usual.

Please remember to book your child in via the Parent Portal
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#schooleveryday

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Tuesday 23rd April - Parents' Evening (From 6pm)
Thursday 25th April - Parents' Evening (From 3.15pm)
Monday 6th May - Bank Holiday SCHOOL CLOSED
Saturday 11th May - Fun Family Photo Day (Book via school office)




| am delighted to invile you to join us on our fun
filied family portraiture day on the 11th of May 2018.

We are using our usual photographer Chris, who some
of you may have met at Christmas.

We have just 20 sessions avallable at the discounted

price of £35.00 per family. If you would like to book

a session please let me have your £10 deposit and

your preferred time. Sessions will start from 9.30am
rah Horsbrough until 3pm (Bookings -"!Dnl'lll“ﬂm'ﬂﬂlﬂﬂllhﬂi &)

Head Teacher

« A fantastic fun expene
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Book
now via the
school
office!

School Text Messaging
Service

Please be gware that if
you send o tert to the
school messaging
service we do not
receive a notification.

Therefore if you need to
getin touch with us
regarding your child
this is not areliable

method os we may not
be aware you have
contacted us. Please

ring or email instead to
be sure we get your
message.

Thank you.

PARENT GROuP

WE ARE HOLDING AN INTIAL MEETING
FOR ANYONE INTERESTED IN BEING
PART OF OuR NEW PARENT GROuP.

THIS WILL BE HELD AT 3.10PM ON
WEDNESDAY 1ST MAY

IF YOu WANT TO SuPPORT OuR SCHOOL
FURTHER AND BE PART OF A GROuP OF
LIKE MINDED PARENTS PLEASE DO
COME ALONG TO FIND OuT MORE.




